
December 23, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Dale Scott 

2740 Belrose Ave. 

Berkeley, CA 94705 

 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed copies of the selected documents that relate to U.S. policy in 

Vietnam that the Review Board has recently made available. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


